
 

ecep@berkeley.edu    2339 Haste Street, Berkeley, CA 94720-7416    (510) 642-1827   

The following message to ECEP parents on January 21st, 2022: 

 

Dear ECEP families, 

In an effort to address the current surge, ECEP recommends that all families engage in 

weekly surveillance testing for children 2 year or older.  We are pleased to inform you 

that UC Berkeley has issued our program an allotment of at-home antigen tests. ECEP 

staff will distribute one Flowflex Antigen Home Test per child for the next few Fridays. We 

request that families test on Sunday night or Monday morning. ECEP will not require 

verification of results prior to returning on Mondays, however if your child tests positive 

you are expected to adhere to existing COVID protocols and may include your child 

taking an additional PCR test or isolation period before returning to care. 

We appreciate your diligence and participation in recommended at-home testing 

during the current COVID surge. Together we are making a commitment to the health 

and safety of our community. 

 

Sincerely, 

Darrell Whitacre 

Executive Director 

Early Childhood Education Program 

2339 Haste Street 

Berkeley, CA 94720 

mailto:dwhitacre@berkeley.edu 

(510) 693-9101 
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